
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                                            
                                              
  

 

 
 

Happy Friday! This week we have had much to celebrate again! Acorn class enjoyed a very exciting trip to The 
Deep on Thursday. Much fun was had by all and Mrs Burton reports that the whole class were beautifully 
behaved.  
KS2 had a trip out to Countryside Day where they made sausages, learned about and handled ferrets and even 
watched a ‘dance-off’ between different species of sheep! All the staff at the event were incredibly 
complimentary about our children’s behaviour. Reports such as these, are wonderful to hear and make us all 
very proud! A huge well done to all – we are incredibly proud of you all! 
 
Please join us on Thursday 20th (next week) from 3.15pm for our open and information evening. I have been 
reliably informed there will be cake!  

Enjoy the weekend (fingers crossed for some sunshine!) 
 

Kate Durham. 
 

Celebration Winners 

        

Attendance House Winners 

 

Thursday 20th is class photos day so please make sure all 

children come in full uniform – KS2 no PE kits please 

 

House Point Winners 

 

Our attendance this week is: 85.6% 

The National Average is: 94.2%

 

 

 

BIKEABILITY 

Monday to Thursday for Year 5’ 

Thursday for Year 6’s                                                               

PLEASE ENSURE YOUR CHILDS BIKES ARE IN SCHOOL ON THE 

MORNING OF THURSDAY 20TH (YEAR 6 ONLY) 

 

It’s our Open Day on the 20th June. We would love the 

opportunity to tell you about our new vision, update you 

on new buildings works and show you all around our 

‘new look’ school! 

So please join us from 3.15-5pm for tea, coffee and cake! 

 
 

This half term we are focusing on our school value of RESPECT. 
We live in a community where everyone should be valued equally for the 

part that they play. We have been reflecting on this statement 
throughout the week and celebrating each other’s achievements. 

 “Every time we see a rainbow in the sky, we can remember that God 

loves us and will always look after us.” 



 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                  

                                                                        Acorn Class had a fantastic time on our school trip to       
T                                                      The Deep yesterday! We enjoyed looking for all the                       
d                                                      different sea creatures hiding in the depths of the   w                        
a                                                       water and we particularly loved it when the bold ones 
s                                                       swam straight past us and even over us! We saw 
jellyfish, nurse sharks, blue spotted rays and many more! Ask your child what their 
favourite sea creature was.  In the afternoon, we learned how we can help to protect 
our oceans by putting our rubbish in the bin and not in the sea! A great day! 

                                     

                 

 

 



 

 

 

                                         This week has been action-packed! On Tuesday we went to 
Harrogate for Countryside Day where we met ferrets, working dogs, alpacas and falcons, 
made sausages and best of all, witnessed a spectacular sheep dance-off! On Thursday 
we took part in pedestrian training and are now fully qualified to cross the road safely. 
In addition to this we have had our final rehearsals for next week’s choral festival and 
are in fine voice! 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

                                                  On Tuesday we went to Harrogate for Countryside Day 

which was such an informative day from sausage making, to the history of ferrets, to 

rescuing “crash survivors” and creating stretchers and cover for them in the wild! 

 

 



 

 

 

 


